
 

 

 

 

The University of Minho, the National Institute of Health Dr. Ricardo Jorge and the 

Organizing Committee invite you to join the second International Conference on Food 

Contaminants (ICFC2017) in Braga, from the 13th to the 14th of July 2017. 

 

The two days meeting will provide an excellent opportunity to present and discuss cutting-

edge knowledge on Climate Changes and their impact on Food Safety issues, 

gathering topics such as Chemical Contaminants Occurrence and Surveillance, 

Emerging Chemical Contaminants In Foods, and Risk Analysis And Food Safety 

Control Systems. 

 

You can submit your abstracts and registration directly through our web form available at 

www.icfc2017.uminho.pt. The abstract submission deadline is April 28th 2017. 

 

An issue of the journal Food Additives & Contaminants: Part A will be dedicated to this 

conference, and authors are encouraged to submit their work to this journal. 

 

We hope you can join us in this event, and wish you a very pleasant stay in Braga and in 

Portugal. 

Sincerely, 

Armando Venâncio, Luís Abrunhosa & Paula Alvito 

(The Organising Committee) 

 

 

 


